
The PTO is thankful for all the parents who
take the time to help volunteer at any of
our events, recess duty, pizza volunteer,

homeroom liaison etc. If you have
volunteered in any capacity, we would like
to invite you to join us for a few minutes to
show our appreciation. If you are signed up
for volunteer duties after this date, please

do come too. 



Stop in anytime between 7.50 am - 8.45 am
at the Barn behind the church. Friday 29
April. Stay as long or as short, we know
you have places to go and things to do. 



Click this to RSVP 

or find the link on our website

https://forms.gle/rVV35nnHRzeeaEHRA

